Minutes of the General's Highway Athletic Association December 3, 2008

General's Highway Annual Meeting at Rolling Knolls Elementary

Present: Joe Weiss, Staci Wright, Kathy Cochran, Jim Denora, Marilyn Taylor

Meeting called to order by President, Joe Weiss, at 7:40PM.

Minutes for June 4, 2008 meeting approved.

Financial Presentations: Sports year end balances were presented. Summary data is as follows:

Baseball \$1,589.79 Lacrosse \$1,327.56 Soccer (Spring) \$1,006.24 Soccer (Fall) \$3,203.63

Annapolis Open Report: 64 teams required with 26 paid equaling \$12,480.00

General's Highway Parent Organization current and approximate dollar amount will be presented at the January 14, 2009 meeting.

Sports Reports:

- Baseball was a success. Tom is the coach for the new U10 team.
- Lacrosse paid for RKES port-a-potties.
- Soccer needs some replacement equipment. The county subsidized the referee fees.
- Basketball has 48 players, 2U10 teams, 2 clinic teams. Basketball will be consolidating bank accounts to only one.
- Softball has successfully been added and will share a checking account with baseball.
- Football application has been submitted to start a U12 team, Fall '09.

Environmental Project Report: 250 trees and shrubs were added to Corridor Park. More trail will be added to the existing trail. The trail will be lined with flowers with the \$1,000 grant received.

Board Nominations and Elections for 2009 are as follows: President: Joe Weiss, Vice President: Staci Wright, Treasurer: Jim Denora, and Secretary: Staci Wright.

Next meeting tentatively scheduled for January 14, 2008.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM